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April10, 2018 

The Honorable Curren Price, Jr. 
Chair, Economic Development Committee 
City of Los Angeles 
200 N. Spring Street, Room 420 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 

Dear Councilmember Price: 

On behalf of the Hollywood Chamber of Commerce and our over 800 members, I am 
writing to respectfully ask for your help in bringing immediate and much needed 
enforcement resources and tools to Hollywood Boulevard and the historic Hollywood 
Walk of Fame, while the City continues to work on finalizing its Citywide Vending 
ordinance. 

As you know, Hollywood Boulevard is the most famous street in the world and is home to 
some of LA's most crowded sidewalks. With tens-of-thousands of visitors each day, 
Hollywood is a unique area of the City with very specific public safety concerns 
surrounding the use of its sidewalks and protection of the Walk of Fame. 

The Chamber is appreciative of the work that has been done by this committee in moving 
towards the adoption of a sidewalk vending ordinance that will provide protections for the 
Walk of Fame. However, the delay in adoption of a vending ordinance, compounded with 
the City's policy to decriminalize vending activity, has led to a free-for-all on Hollywood 
Blvd. For our business owners and tourists alike, the situation has become a very real 
public safety concern that can no longer wait to be addressed until the City passes its 
Sidewalk Vending ordinance. 

The Chamber and the Hollywood Entertainment District BID continue to be inundated with 
complaints from our property owners and visitors on Hollywood Boulevard about the 
increase in sidewalk vendors over the past year. The street, especially at night, is being 
compared to a third world bazaar. Vendors are hawking their wares- everything from food 
to neckties, to unlicensed merchandise. Additionally, some food vendors are now setting 
up tables and folding chairs so their customers can sit and eat on the Walk of Fame. We 
are also seeing some vendors setting up their displays on top of the Stars, making it 
impossible for tourists to take photos. Adding to this problem, it has become so congested 
that tourists are regularly seen walking in the streets to get around the blockage, creating 
a hazardous situation and potentially huge liability issue for the City. 
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With the busy summer tourist season quickly upon us, it is imperative that we are given 
adequate enforcement resources and tools to ensure the public safety and protect our 
historic Hollywood Walk of Fame. While we understand that the implementation of the 
final vending ordinance may inevitably take a while longer, we beseech this Committee 
and the full City Council to find a way to bring immediate enforcement relief to Hollywood 
Boulevard. 

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration of this important matter. I look 
forward to working with you and your staff as the City moves forward with the creation of 
a city-wide vending policy. 

Leron Gubler 
President & CEO 

CC: Councilmember Joe Buscaino 
Councilmember Jose Huizar 
Councilmember Mitch O'Farrell 


